
 Fortnightly Class 4 Newsletter 

Spring 2 14/03/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs L Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
21st March – World Down Syndrome Day, bring £1 for biscuits. 

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th March – Parents Evenings 

Thursday 10th April – School Closes for Easter break at 2pm. 

Certificate Winners 
Week 2 

Christian Value (D9): Georgia Prince 

For: Showing compassion to her 

classmates and showing gratitude to 

the staff who took the swimming 

group. 

Curriculum Award – George 

For: Amazing dribbling skills in PE! 

Star Writer – Kobi 

For: Writing a brilliant escape route 

for Bertie.  

 

Week 3 

Christian Value (D9) – Jessica 

For: Being a fantastic example of 

humility and shining your light extra 

brightly!  

Curriculum Award – Rosalie 

For: An amazing approach to your 

learning this week, you are a superstar! 

Star Writer – Wiktoria  

For: Brilliant writing this week, 

particularly when up levelling a piece of 

writing.  
 

Class News 
Hello, it has been a busy couple of weeks in Class 4! We enjoyed 

reminiscing about Year 5/6’s trip to Borwick and presenting our 

memories in a special worship at the start of this week. We have 

been celebrating British Science Week as a school and celebrated 

our learning in a lovely worship on Thursday this week. We learnt all 

about bioluminescent creatures and how they use their glow for a 

number of different purposes. It was fantastic to see the learning 

from Reception to Year 6!  

In Maths, we have been continuing our work on short division, 

moving on to looking at fractions this week. In English, we started 

our new novel; “The Butterfly Lion” by Michael Morpurgo. We have 

been using our comprehension skills to predict what will happen 

next and make inferences using the text. In Geography we have 

been continuing our topic on South America and finding out about 

the physical features of this beautiful continent. In RE, we have 

been thinking about Holy Week and Easter. Ask your child about 

what they know about Palm Sunday. 

In PE, the class have been developing their skills in dribbling as 

part of their “creative games” unit with Miss Wilson.  

Important Notices 

Coats -As the sun is starting to make an appearance, please ensure your 

child is still bringing their coat to school. It is still extremely cold at 

break and lunchtimes! 

Hair – please ensure that all hair (boys and girls) that is shoulder length, 

or longer, is tied up before your child comes to school, thank you. 

 

Attendance Notice 

Please make sure your child is in school 

every day. We understand that there 

may be the odd day that your child is ill 

and cannot come to school. Holidays 

MUST be taken during the school 

holidays. Every day is a step in their 

learning journey and each step that is 

missed affects their overall progress. 
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